[bookmark: _GoBack]From: JOHN SIMPSON 
Sent: 22 June 2018 17:47
To: Planning; Andrew Lewis
Subject: 18/00825/Hybrid

Dear Sir

I think it is very important that s106 funds are awarded to Somerton to help deal with the extra traffic that we are having to cope with through the village. The extra traffic coming through the village since the development at Heyford Park is very noticable and intrusive and steps need to be taken to slow everything down. Extra funds would enable the parish council to put more measures in place.

Shirley Simpson
The Old Post Offfice
Somerton


